Rearrangement of Bookshelves (18/06/2009)

Dear Library Users,

Just as in the past summer recesses, the Library is now working on reallocating bookshelves and
rearranging books. In addition, new bookshelves are being installed for categories “R” to “TX’. As
a result, some inconveniences may be caused to our users and we would like to ask for your
tolerance. The major part of the shelving project will be finished in mid-July. If you encounter any
problem in locating books, you may go to the Circulation counter or contact Mr. Anthony Lai by
calling 83978160 or 83978164.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused and your understanding will be appreciated.
Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library



